
 

 

 

 

 

 

QEEE Phase-VI Feedback Meeting 

Meeting of all QEEE Coordinators was conducted at 
IIT Madras on 22nd October 2016 to get the feedback 
of Phase-VI and to discuss about the next phase. Dr. 
Neelam Ruhil (HOD-ECS) represented Dronacharya 

College of Engineering, Gurgaon at the meeting. More 
than 60 participants from various parts of India 

participated in the Session. The Inaugural session was 
taken by Prof. Ashok Jhunjhunwala (Chairman- QEEE 

Program). The Meeting was organized with the 
objective of taking the feedback from all the QEEE 
Coordinators and Local Faculty members regarding 

QEEE Phase VI and to discuss the positives as well as 
negatives aspects and solutions to problems being 

faced during the course. It was an open house where 
Dr. Neelam shared her views about the strategies 
implemented by the institute to run the program 

smoothly.  


